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CONSISTORY MEETING SYNOPSIS 
May 4, 2010 

 
Present:  The Rev. Dr. Charles Wiessner; Elders: Chris Forte, David Francis, Ron Hamm, Bill Kalsbeek; 
Deacons: Brooke Johnson, Mike Shafer; and Clerk: Liz White.  Excused:  Elder Ed Matson.   
Motions passed during the meeting:    

 Approval of agenda; approval of April 13 regular meeting minutes; approval for additional funding 
for removal of bushes to be split between Building & Grounds and memorials; adjournment. 

Items of note 
 New Life Planning. David Frances led members of consistory in a New Life Planning small group. 
 Baptism scheduled for 6/13/10. 
 Job Link Access Point room has been painted and desks set up.  A cork board will be needed.     

 From Outreach, Retention, & Communications – The photo shoot for members’ pictures for a 
directory is under way.  The brochure is moving along.  A floor plan will be included.  Goal is to have it 
completed by June 24.  The weekly reminder is becoming a bit large.  There will be a time frame for running 
concerns unless requested to run longer.    
 From Worship – Communion May 23.  Pastor Chuck will be away for the May 30 service. 

From Building & Grounds – The prayer garden is still in the planning stages.  Plantings will be done 
in the Fall as the best time for planting has passed.  Some annuals will be put in.  The Emergency 
Preparedness Committee purchased first aid kits and upgraded fire extinguishers.  A drill for emergency 
responders is being planned.    

From Fellowship – A Spring Olympics and pig pickin’ is scheduled May 8.  Bill is working on 
getting a speaker for September.   

From Mission - The mission for May will support Compassion International and the Carying Place.  
June will be Food Bank of NC.  Our Eastern Europe missionaries have returned.  Another has been chosen 
for support.    
 The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 8, 2010.   


